
From:
To: RightsofWay
Subject: F.A.O. Mrs Biddall, Public Rights of Way Officer
Date: 22 November 2023 15:51:51

Further to your letter dated 17 November 2023 File Ref: RoW.013.
Subject: Highways Act 1980. Section 16
Proposed creation of footpath between Hill Farm Road and Holton footpath no6.

b) I support the above proposal.

c) I believe this to be an excellent idea. I live on the Hopkins Homes Development at
Blyth Vale. I am 74 yrs of age and I frequently walk on both current sections of
footpath A-G and H to Holton Rd (6). It seems totally illogical not to have the small
gap from G-H included. This not only means that I don't have to walk alongside the
busy Holton Road, but that I can follow footpath 6 into Holton, to the Village Hall, the
Church and Holton Pits and to the garden centre and shop.
This will be of great benefit to me personally.

Signed online by 
Dated 22 November 2023
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